April 16, 2012


Re:	GRE – New Germany-Trebein Road
	PID 84222

Dear Stake Holder:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Beavercreek in cooperation with the Ohio Department of Transportation would like to invite you to attend a public involvement meeting to discuss the proposed New Germany-Trebein Road Widening Project.  The open house meeting will be held:

Date & Time:		Tuesday, May 15th, 2012
			6:00 to 8:00 PM

Location:		Beavercreek Golf Club Clubhouse
			2800 New Germany-Trebein Road
			Beavercreek, OH 45431

The purpose of this meeting is to explain the New Germany-Trebein Road Widening Project and give attendees the opportunity to view displays depicting the proposed roadway improvements and other project details.  Project personnel from the City of Beavercreek, Ohio Department of Transportation, and Northwest Consultants, Inc. will also be in attendance to answer questions at the meeting.  Information will also be available on the ODOT District 8 public involvement meeting website (http://www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/D08/Pages/PublicInvolvementMeetingSchedule.aspx).  

Comments may be submitted at the open house, or via mail. Comments must be received by June 4th, 2012.

Individuals who may require interpretation services or special assistance to participate in this meeting should contact the City of Beavercreek at (937) 427-5513, 5 to 7 days prior to the meeting, for arrangements to be made.

Should you need any additional information regarding the meeting, please contact the City of Beavercreek Engineering Department at (937) 427-5513.

Sincerely,



Jeffrey K. Moorman, P.E.
City Engineer
